Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IV-A CALABARZION

CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ANTIPOLO CITY i

MEMORANDUM
No. 542 ,s. 2018

TO : OIC-Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned
Public Elementary & Secondary School Heads Concerned
Concerned School ICT Coordinators and Property Custodians

FROM : DR. ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT MONITORING AND EVALUATION ON THE IMPLEMENTATION
OF DEPED COMPUTERIZATION PROGRAM

DATE : October 31, 2018

Relative to DepEd Order No. 78 s. 2010 re Guidelines on the Implementation of DepEd
Computerization Program (DCP), this Office through its Information and Communication
Technology unit shall conduct a Monitoring and Evaluation to the recipient schools of DCP
from November 5-29, 2018B.

The objectives of the activity are (1) oversee the conduct of the conduct of implementation
for the newly installed DCP Package; (2) validate and monitor the utilization of the DCP
package among the schools recipients; (3) to come up with the status report regarding the
implementation of the school DCP maintenance schedule.

For relevant queries, you may contact the Division ICT Unit at 630-3110 or you may send

an email at antipolo.ict@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.
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